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46th Session of UPR Working Group
Statement by Bangladesh in the UPR of Yemen under 4th Cycle
01 May 2024, 09:00 – 12:30 hrs

Thank you, Mr. President,

Bangladesh welcomes the distinguished delegation of Yemen to the 4th cycle of UPR. 
 
We note the challenges faced by Yemen in maintaining peace and stability. Despite its significant challenges, Yemen has taken measures to continue to promote and protect human rights since the 3rd cycle of UPR. We acknowledge Yemen’s positive engagement with the UN Special Envoy, and UN Human Rights Mechanism. 

In spirit of cooperation, Bangladesh offers the following recommendations to Yemen:

One,  Take further measures to enhance women’s participation and representation in decision-making process;

Two, redouble efforts to ensure food security; and eradicate hunger and malnutrition. 
We wish Yemen success in its review.

I thank you. 
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